PRICE CITY LIBRARY BOARD MEETING
DECEMBER 14™ 2020

Present: Wendy Hughes, Amy Richens, Tawnya Kulow, Tina Rowley and Layne Miller

ExcusedL Eric Show, Bob Tanner and Bret Cammans

Motion to approve minutes, monthly statistics and program report made by Amy Richens and seconded
by Wendy hughes.

Layne wanted to discuss some of the changes that will be made to International Days in 2021. Because
of Covid-19 International Days had to be cancelled in 2020. The city has been coming up with changes
they can make to International Days to ensure the safety of the community. The opening ceremonies
have been the biggest part of International days so there has been a lot discussion on how to do it while
still maintaining social distancing. They have decided to have it set up like a drive-in Theatre. People will
able to set in their cars around the peace gardens. They will have pre-packed lunches and youth groups
will be car-hops to deliver meals to people’s cars. The plan will be to have it broadcasted on a certain
frequency radio station and also on large screens so you can see it and hear it from their cars. The City
would like to move as much of international days as possible from the park to main street. The idea is to
have as many of the same activities they have done in the past just different.

The discussion on the little libraries will be tabled till the January meeting because Eric was not present.
Tina gave an update on the Ramp project. The ramp itself is done. The door and the railing are not
completed yet the Door is on back order because of Covid-19 but should be here soon.

Next meeting there will be a discussion on board term limits and the possibility of new members. Tina
will talk to Dana Young and Bret Cammans about the process of getting new members.

Next meeting will be January 11" 2021

Motion to adjourn made by Amy Richens and seconded by Wendy Hughes.



